
In accordance with the policy adopted by the Luke Chapter MOAA Board of 
Directors at its regular Board Meeting on 7 October 2021, the person making 
this Dinner Reservation understands and agrees that all persons listed in 
the dinner reservation above will bring with them either:(1) their COVID-19 
Vaccination Record Card showing two injections of Pfizer or Moderna vaccines
or one injection of J&J vaccine completed at least two weeks prior to the 
dinner on 2 December 2021, or alternatively, (2) a copy of the test report 
showing negative results for COVID-19 virus for a test taken within 72 hours
of the dinner on 2 December 2021. Also, Briarwood Country Club requires a 
COVID-19 mask for patrons entering their facility in transit to the Dining 
Room.


